

INTEROFFICE MEMO

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

To: J. Winston Krause, Chairman, Texas Lottery Commission

Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria, Commissioner, Texas Lottery Commission

Peggy A. Heeg, Commissioner, Texas Lottery Commission

Doug Lowe, Commissioner, Texas Lottery Commission

Robert Rivera, Commissioner, Texas Lottery Commission

From: Alfonso D. Royal III, Director

Charitable Bingo Operations Division

Date: April 1, 2016

Re: Annual Report

There are no documents associated with this tab. Information will be provided electronically to each of the commissioners upon completion and will also be presented during the Commission meeting.